
BOROUGH	OF	BERNARDSVILLE	BOARD	OF	HEALTH	
JULY	20,	2020	

	
The	July	20,	2020	Board	of	Health	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	6:30	
PM	via	conference	call	due	to	COVID-19	virus	precautions.	
	
Present:	Leonard	Friedman,	Francine	Dello	Russo,	Bill	Youngblood,	
Angela	Calzetta,	James	Sasso,	Tricia	Cowell	
	
Statement	of	Presiding	Officer:		Adequate	notice	of	this	meeting	was	
provided	by	being	posted	on	the	Municipal	Bulletin	Board	on	the	main	
floor	of	the	Municipal	building	and	on	the	Borough	website,	mailed	to	
local	newspapers	and	filed	with	the	Municipal	clerk.	
	
Approval	of	Minutes:		The	minutes	of	May	18,	2020	meeting	were	
reviewed	and	unanimously	approved.		
	
Business	of	Visitors:		None	
	
Health	Officer’s	Report:	The	Health	officer’s	report	for	March	and	April	
2020	were	reviewed,	discussed,	and	unanimously	accepted.		
	
Old	Business:		None	
	
New	Business:		Discussion	with	the	health	officer	regarding	Covid19	
updated	information.	
1. Contact	tracing	
2. Septic	inspections	have	restarted.		Increase	noted	because	of	
increase	in	real	estate	sales.	

3. Summer	Camps/Bernardsville	Municipal	Pool	have	opened	with	
Covid19	guideline	compliance.	

4. Covid19	cases	increasing	in	persons	18	and	over	in	area	towns.		
No	recent	increase	seen	in	Bernardsville.	

5. School	re-openings	not	determined.	
6. All	out	door	seating	of	food	establishments	inspected	for	Covid19	
guideline	compliance.	

7. Somerset	Hills	Advisory	Council	meeting	was	held	June	11,	2020	
with	local	health	departments.	

Adjournment:		Motion	to	adjourn	at	6:55	PM.		
Next	meeting:	September	21,	2020	at	6:30	PM.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Francine	Dello	Russo	


